Brief information about the cooperation between Kazakhstan and the OECD
 
In July 2016, the Republic of Kazakhstan accepted an official invitation from the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development (after referred to as OECD). And regarding the assignment of the status of “Participant” in the Committee on Statistics and Statistical Policy of the OECD (after referred to as OECD CSPP) and the obligation to pay an annual membership fee. The membership fee is paid in accordance with the Memorandum of Understanding between the Government of the Republic of Kazakhstan and the OECD on the implementation of the draft Country Program for Cooperation between Kazakhstan and the OECD (approved by Government Resolution No. 10 of January 20, 2015).
In turn, membership in the OECD CSPP is an indicator of compliance with the high standards in the field of statistics of OECD member countries. As well as an indicator of the active and focused work of the Republic of Kazakhstan in cooperation with the OECD, in order to produce comparable and reliable statistical information.
In addition, in 2023, the Decree of the Government of the Republic of Kazakhstan was issued “On the signing of the Agreement between the Government of the Republic of Kazakhstan and the OECD on the implementation of the project “Review of the National Statistical System of Kazakhstan”” dated July 11, 2023 No. 551. In the same year, the above Agreement was signed, which contributes to the development of the potential of the national statistical system of Kazakhstan. It’s based on the implementation of OECD recommendations, and will also significantly strengthen Kazakhstan’s position in the process of joining the number of OECD member countries.
Work on adherence to the OECD Recommendations on Good Statistical Practice will be carried out after the Review has been completed and all recommendations have been received from the OECD. Completion of the Review is planned for 2025.
 
